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                  DEFENSE INFORMATION SYSTEMS AGENCY    
                       P. O. BOX 549 
                             FORT MEADE, MARYLAND  20755-0549 

 
 
 
GC FOIA  
 

March 15, 2024 
 
RE: FOIA 24-87 

 
Transmitted Electronically to:  
FOIA@aflegal.org 
 
 
Dear Mr. Epstein: 
 
Your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request was received by the Defense Information 
Systems Agency (DISA) on January 24, 2024, any record that tends to show the existence of a 
practice of DoD preservation of records whose copies were accessed by the President. The 
timeframe for this request is from December 31, 2020, to January 21, 2021. 
 
Your request has been logged as request number “FOIA 24-87”.  Any further inquiries regarding 
your request should include that number.   
 
Please address all inquiries regarding your request to: 
 
   FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT (FOIA) OFFICER 
   Defense Information Systems Agency 
   P.O. Box 549 
   Fort Meade, MD  20755 
 
   Or via email to disa.meade.gc.mbx.foia@mail.mil 
 
You will be notified if additional time or information is required to fully process your request. 
 

Sincerely,  
                                                                        /S/ 
      Sharmaine Shorter 

FOIA Liaison Officer 
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